
Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Employee Name] 

From: [Your Name] [Your Position] [Your Company] 

Subject: Enhancement of Tech Competency 

Dear [Employee Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to professional development and 

in response to the rapidly changing technological landscape, we are implementing a new 

program aimed at enhancing our team's tech competencies. 

This initiative will include various training workshops, online resources, and mentorship 

opportunities designed to equip you with the necessary skills to thrive in our tech-driven 

environment. Your participation is highly encouraged as these enhancements will not only 

benefit your career but also strengthen our team's overall performance. 

Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or suggestions regarding this program. We 

are excited about this opportunity for growth and look forward to your active involvement. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] [Your Position] [Your Company] 


